
From: RYAN Matthew O <matthew.o.ryan@co.multnomah.or.us> 
Date: Mon, Nov 15, 2010 at 1:02 PM 
Subject: FW: FW: ODOT ROW IGA Revised 
To: MAGGIO Charles R <charles.r.maggio@co.multnomah.or.us> 
Cc: CANNON Ian B <ian.b.cannon@co.multnomah.or.us> 
 

Chuck, 
With the stipulation that I noted back in August about the “payroll reserves” provision not 
being addressed, I am assuming the County is willing to accept the cited language as the 
maximum payment on this contract is $10,000.  That being said, the attached contract is 
approved for submission to the BCC for its consideration. Thanks. 
 
 
Matthew O. Ryan 
Assistant County Attorney  
Office of Multnomah County Attorney 
501 SE Hawthorne Blvd, Suite 500 
Portland, Oregon 97214 
Tel: 503-988-3138; Fax: 503-988-3377 
matthew.o.ryan@co.multnomah.or.us 
CONFIDENTIALITY: This email transmission may contain confidential and privileged information. The 
information contained herein is intended for the addressee only.  If you are not the addressee, please 
do not review, disclose, copy or distribute this transmission. If you have received this transmission in 
error, please contact the sender immediately 

 
 
From: Charles MAGGIO [mailto:charles.r.maggio@multco.us]  
Sent: Friday, November 05, 2010 9:06 AM 
To: RYAN Matthew O 
Cc: Christina M Weber 
Subject: Fwd: FW: ODOT ROW IGA Revised 
  
Matt: 
  
Attached is the ODOT IGA for ROW Services for the Sellwood Bridge Project.  Please review as soon 
as possible.  We would like to add this to the BCC resolution for Dec 9th, so I need your comments 
no later than Nov 12th.  Thanks. 
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